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PUBLIC NOTICE
In accordance with the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996: Section 19D (1) If a strategic community plan is adopted, the CEO must – 


(a) give local public notice that the plan has been adopted; 
and



(b) publish the plan on the local government’s official 
website.
The Shire of Kulin hereby gives notice that the Strategic Community Plan was adopted by Council on 16th February 2022 at the February Ordinary Council Meeting.

Council agreed to:

1. Adopt the Shire of Kulin Strategic Community Plan 2021-2025.

2. Acknowledge that this report satisfies the intent of Major Review of the Strategic Community Plan.

3. Request the Chief Executive Officer give local public notice of the Strategic Community Plan 2021-2031 as per the requirements of the Local Government Act 1995.

A copy of our Strategic Community 2021 -  Plan can be found on our website at kulin.wa.gov.au
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Garrick Yandle
Chief Executive Officer
